               Minutes of December, 2012 Meeting 

                                       Citizen Advisory Committee.  

                                                City of Visalia                                                      

The regular meeting of the CAC was called to order by Chairman Matt Ainley at 5:40 PM.
The following members were present: 

Members present:, Matt Ainley, Diane Biehle, Kris Bruce, Luke Feldstein, Nathan Hernandez, Raymond Macareno, Andrew Miller, Faye Zeeb 
Alternates present: Stephan Bonville, Joe Eiben, Suzanne Monroe

Staff Liaison Present:  Eric Frost 

Members not present:  David Beatie, Laura Florez, Tom Gordon, Dirk Holkeboer, Betty McNutt, Josh Miller, Sean Mulhair.

Alternates not present; Stephen Bonville, David Elizarraraz 
Public comment:  None present.  
The committee approved Chris Smith to the Transit Advisory Committee.
Eric Frost presented the Measure T audit for Fiscal Year ending 6/30/12.  He noted that one finding was made which corrected a grant reimbursement which had not been allocated back to Measure T for $32,000.  The committee accepted the report without comment.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:10 pm to the CAC Holiday Dinner.    
Respectfully Submitted, 

Eric Frost, Staff Liaison
